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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I write to you about the critical need to modernise Victoria's Fire services. These reforms are long overdue,
will improve fire response, and enable better outcomes at fires and critical incidents. I have been a
proffesional firefighter with the MFB for 10 years and have a young family. These reforms will also go a
long way to improving firefighter safety, further lessening the chances of me or my colleagues getting
mjured or killed at work, and ensuring we all go home to our families at the end of the shift.

Ask yourself- If you or a loved one was involved in a fire or car accident, of course you would want
the best and quickest response possible. This should not be about politics, but about what is right for the
safety of us firefighters and the safety of the community.

So please put politics aside, do what is right and support these reforms.
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